
 

 

 

 

Request for Bids 

Alpena County Sheriff’s Office 

 
The Alpena County Sheriff’s Office will be accepting vehicle bids for the following 

specs until Wednesday March 14th, 2018 @ 10:30 AM.  You may wish to either mail 

bids to the below address or e-mail all bids to:  bids@alpenacounty.org (please send bids 

only to this email address) 

 

-New Police Package SUV’s, (Ford, Chevy, Chrysler) 

-Police wiring package 

-Dark interior if possible 

-4x4, or all-wheel drive 

-Towing package (normal) 

-Automatic transmission 5 or 6 speed 

-3.7 V6 SFI, or larger 

-AC 

-Power brakes 

-Power windows 

-Power seats 

-Power steering 

-Anti-lock brakes 

 

The ability to see and test drive all vehicles may be required.  Alpena County reserves the 

right to accept or reject all vehicles bids through this process.  Sealed bids will be opened 

at 10:30 AM in the Commissioners’ Conference Office, 720 W. Chisholm St. Ste. #7, 

Alpena, MI. 49707 on Wednesday March 14th, 2018. 

 

Questions pertaining to the request for bids for the Sheriff’s Office vehicle may ask by 

contacting Undersheriff Terry King at 989-354-9837 or e-mail at: 

kingt@alpenacounty.org. 

 

 

Sealed bids must be delivered to: 

 

Alpena County Board of Commissioners 

Sheriff Vehicle Bid 

720 W. Chisholm Street, Ste. #7 

Alpena, MI. 49707  
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